
Subject:  Greater North Foundation Capital Reserve

Date: Tue, 11 Feb 2025 09:58:34 -0700 

From: Wanda Parker <wanda.parker@gnfoundation.ca> 

To: Barry Kalinski <bkalinski@md.bonnyville.ab.ca> 

CC: Ben Berlinguette <b.berlinguette@md.bonnyville.ab.ca> 

Good Morning Reeve Kalinski, 

The Greater North Foundation would like to thank you and your council for the support for the 
development and management of a Capital Reserve.  Please see the attached letter for an update 
regarding a Capital Maintenance Reserve.  

As in accordance with the Alberta Housing Act and Regulations, the Greater North Foundation is 
requesting a motion from your Municipality in support of an aggregate limit as required under the 
Act.   

Please note that the Greater North Foundation's reserve policy allows for the return of all reserve 
funds to the Municipalities in the event of dissolution of the Greater North Foundation. 

The original documentation will be sent out via mail. 

Kind Regards, 

Wanda Parker 

Chief Administrative Officer 
Greater North Foundation 
780-675-9660
wanda.parker@gnfoundation.ca
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